
Order of Worship 
January 21, 2018 
9:15 @ Central 

Children are encouraged to join us in Kidzone after the song 
“King of my heart” 

 
We stand during the praise & worship  

but feel free to sit at any time. 

Welcome & Prayer  

Offering 

Praise Songs   Our God 

    Forever 

    King of my heart   
     

Prayer Song   O come to the altar   

Message   Rev. Dr. Aubrey J. Botha 

Closing Song:   Mighty to save 

Benediction  

 

Order of Worship 
11:00 @ Central 

Welcome 

Call to Worship  Psalm 8 (congregation sings refrain #322) 

Praise Hymn:   #757 Come sing O church 

Offering 

Hymn:    Offering 

The Lord’s Prayer 

Music Ministry:  The majesty and glory of Your name 

Prayer Song:   Be unto your name 

Message:   Rev. Dr. Aubrey Botha 

Prayer:    #294:1 Hallelujah 

Closing Hymn:   #651 Guide me O thou great Redeemer 

Benediction:   #777 Send me Lord 

 

Our Team 

Minister:          Rev. Dr. Aubrey J. Botha 

Telephone. 519-620-4415 
E-mail aubrey@cpcmail.ca  

 
Family Pastor Timothy Gibb 

Telephone 519-505-2396 

E-mail: tim@cpcmail.ca 

 

Minister in Association: Rev. Dr. Wayne Dawes 

 

Music Director: Brad Paddock  

 paddock.bm@gmail.com 

 

Choir Director: Gwen Darling 

 gdarling@rogers.com 

 

Office Administrator:  Lyanne Lynch 

E-mail: lyanne@cpcmail.ca  

 

Office Hours: Mon-Friday, 9:00 am – 12:00 pm       

Phone  (519) 623-1080 

Website: www.centralchurchcambridge.ca  

@CentralChurchCa 

www.facebook.com/centralchurch 

 

Address: 

7 Queen’s Square,  Cambridge, Ontario   N1S 1H4 

Sunday Worship Services: 9:15 and 11:00 a.m.  

KidZone offered during the 9:15 service.  

Nursery - infants-2 years 

In the name of the Lord Jesus Christ, we welcome all who come to  

worship with us today.  Visitors are invited to sign the guest book in the  

foyer.  Please join us between services for coffee/tea and  fellowship. 

January 21, 2018 

 

        A Christ-Centred community,  

believing, worshiping, caring and serving 

mailto:aubrey@cpcmail.ca
mailto:office@cpcmail.ca
http://www.centralchurchcambridge.ca


 

    
Greeter for today: John & Hanan Saliba  
Greeters for Jan 28:  Andrew & Linda Foster 

 
Nursery - Infants – 3 years old 

The nursery is available to all families who wish to drop off 
their little ones for fun and play during the 9:15 service.  A 
pager system is used to communicate with parents during 

the service if the need arises.  
  
KidZone  Ages 3 – Grade 5 

KidZone meets during the 2nd half of the 9:15 service in the fellowship hall.  
We engage in large group worship and teaching then break off into age 
based small groups for discussion and activities.  Children can be picked 
up after the service from their small group classrooms.   

 Ages 3-5 – Classroom next to the parlour  

 Grades 1-3 – Classroom above the fellowship hall 

 Graes 4-5 – Parlour 

 
 
 
Alpha  Mon 6:30 pm 

Praise & Worship  Tues 7:00 pm 

Prayer Group  Tues  7:30 pm 

Board of Managers  Tues 7:30 pm 

Youth (gr 6-gap year)  Wed 6:30 pm 

Care Groups  Wed 7:00 pm 

Wave  Wed 7:00 pm 

Choir Practice  Thurs 7:30 pm 

Women’s Bible Study  Fri 10:00 am 

 

 
 

M&O Ethnic Dinner   Sun Jan 28  6:00 pm 
Alpha     Mon Jan 29 6:30 pm 
Praise Team  Tues Jan 30 7:00 pm 
Prayer Group              Tues Jan 30 7:30 pm 
Youth (grades 6-Gap Year)  Wed Jan 31 6:30 pm 
Wave     Wed Jan 31 7:00 pm 
Choir Practice    Thur Feb 1 7:30 pm 
Women’s Bible Study   Fri Feb 2 10:00am 
 
             

Service At Central 

This Coming Week At Central 

Upcoming Events 

 

        

 

 

 

 
Opportunity to share gifts/talents 

Central wants to update the options we have for donations and 
offerings beyond our usual  methods of envelopes, cash, cheques 
and pre-authorized remittance to include 21st century electronic 
methods which can be used on various devices.  We are looking 
for people who would be willing to work on this as a short term 
project to identify appropriate methods and to help us get them set 
up and running.  If you are interested, please speak to Lynda  
Pinnington, ldpinnington@hotmail.com.  
 

The Session and Board would like to thank 
the congregation for their response to our 
request concerning the 2017 budget.  
Through your generosity and God’s grace 
we were able to end the year meeting the 
budget. We will provide you with final figures 

in the next week or two.  
 
 

 Please start submitting your reports for the Annual Report. 
Chairs of all committees are responsible. 

No Cash? No Problem. 

You can now give your gift online.  

Visit https://centralchurchcambridge.ca/
give 

Send an e-Transfer to office@cpcmail.ca 

mailto:ldpinnington@hotmail.com
Http://centralchurchcambridge.ca/give.htm
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